
uiop 

N P S 

invites you to join us on our annual 

Christmas Walk 
on 

from approximately 10.00 -11.00am 

 Family and friends are invited to join the students and staff of 

Narwee Public School as they sing carols whilst walking through 

Narwee shopping centre to celebrate the upcoming  

Christmas season. 

 

 After the walk, parents and carers are invited  

to join the children in the playground for lunch.  
 

 

 

The canteen will be selling meal deals that can be pre-

purchased. An order form will be sent home in the coming weeks. 

 


